

## Lordswood Girls' School

Lordswood Girls' School Knightlow Road Birmingham B17 8QB

Tel: 0121 429 2838

Facsimile: 0121 429 4840 Email: lgs-enquiry@lordswoodtrust.co.uk

8th October 2021

Headteacher: Mrs. K Cooney, BSC (Hons), MA

Dear Parent/Carer,

## RE: Breast Cancer Now Wear It Pink Fundraiser Friday 22nd October

On Friday 22nd October, the School Council will be holding a fundraising day in aid of the 'Wear It Pink' campaign for Breast Cancer Now.

Breast Cancer Now is a charity that undertakes research into cures and treatments for breast cancer as well as providing invaluable care and support for those fighting the disease and their families. This year will be the 20th year of the Wear it Pink campaign and the tenth time that Lordswood has taken part! Through our fundraising days, we have raised thousands of pounds for Breast Cancer Now, something of which we are very proud and which we would love to continue.

Therefore on Friday 22nd October, we would like to invite all students to wear non-uniform and to wear as much pink as possible in return for a donation of £1. Collections will take place during morning registration.

The School Council is immensely proud of the fundraising that Lordswood does and, on its behalf, I would like to say thank you for your continued support and generosity. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. Riley

Marketing and Design Services Coordinator and Coordinator of School Council